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The Transportation Committee met on Thursday, September 21, 2017 at the Bronx 

Community Board 6 Office located at 1932 Arthur Avenue, Bronx, NY 10457. During the meeting 

the following members were present: Maria Garcia, Sara Nunez- Mejia, Evonne Capers, Rosa 

Peraza, Virginia Bird, Glenda Bond, Michael Yu. 

 

We discussed the Community Board Budget Requests for Fiscal Year 2019 for Transportation. 

Below are the categories we included for Transportation: 

 

1. Improve subway station or train cleanliness, safety and maintenance,subways not 

working or running on time etc. 

2. Increase enforcement of canine waste laws 

3. Improve traffic and pedestrian safety, including traffic calming 

4. Roadway maintenance( pothole repair, resurfacing,trench restoration etc.) 

 

 

The next Transportation Committee meeting will take place on Thursday October 19, 2017 at 6:30 

pm at 1932 Arthur Ave Rm. 403-A 
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